
From: Charlie Hoffmann <choffmann@rslc.gop>
To: Charlie Hoffmannchoffmann@rslc.gop
CC: Natalie Olivernoliver@rslc.gop

Date: 8/16/2017 9:47:54 AM
Subject: RLGA Chair Mark Hutchison's Op Ed in the Washington Examiner today

All,
 
Today the Washington Examiner published an op ed written by RLGA chair Mark Hutchison entitled “Looking for the 
next batch of governors? You don't have to look far.”
In the piece Hutchison focuses on how frequently lieutenant governors go on to serve as governors and how their 
experiences as lieutenant governors benefit them when/if they go on to other elected offices. The full piece is linked 
here.
 
We have tweeted it out from our RLGA account here: https://twitter.
com/the_RLGA/status/897805510149373952 and would appreciate you or your staff sharing it on your various social 
media accounts if you feel inclined.
 
Thank you,
 
Charlie Hoffmann
Communications Assistant
Republican State Leadership Committee
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